February 1, 2021

Dear York Region Council Members,

As a citizen of Vaughan I strongly urge you to support Carmine Perrelli's motion requesting the Premier not to extend the Lockdown/Stay at Home order beyond its expiration on February 9th, 2021.

While there's no evidence that lockdowns are effective in curbing the spread of Covid-19, it has become clear that they are causing immense damage to both mental & physical health of Canadians and create unnecessary financial hardship to many people.

Please do the right thing - help to end this lockdown. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Yuri Perel Maple, ON